
Monday, September 17th 

Looking for something to do tonight?  Come on out and watch our 7th and 8th grade girls volleyball 
teams as they battle against Pierce Middle School.  The 8th grade game starts at 5:00 and 7th grade 
starts immediately after.  Concessions will be available.  Come out and support two great teams!  
 
Attention: Any 7th or 8th grade boy interested in trying out for the basketball team this year. 
 
There will be a short call-out meeting Friday, September 21st, after school until 4:00 pm in Mr. 
Schweitzer's room (room 705).  
 
 If you are unable to attend the meeting, please see Mr. Schweitzer sometime next week. 
 
Attention all 5th grade students!  5th grade choir is starting up today after school until 5:00 pm.  There is no 
audition to be a part of 5th grade choir.  We meet every Monday after school in the choir room #307 
until 5pm.  Come to our first rehearsal next week and get all the paperwork for the group!  Please see Mrs. 
Arroyo with any questions. 
 
 
Clark yearbooks are on sale!  Order online today:  yearbookordercenter.com.   
 
Yearbook FIRE Sale (Sept. 10-October 15th) - $25 
Yearbook Sale (Oct. 16-Dec. 22) - $30 
Yearbook Regular Price (After Dec. 22) - $35 
 
Student Spiritwear order forms were sent home with the students yesterday.  Orders are 
due by October 15th.  Please make checks payable to Clark Middle School. 

Parents:  Please make sure to send a note with your student in the morning for early dismissal.  
 
If your child is interested in trying out for a sport, please do not forget to register for Family ID.  You can 
register through the Clark Middle School website, or use the link:  https://www.familyid.com/organizations/hal-
e-clark-middle-school. The child must also have a current physical on file (completed after April 1, 2018). 
 
Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards 
($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number 
of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, 
because they cannot be submitted for redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can 
make more money to build up the student activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the 
students!!!!  Please check the attached list and the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included 
in the Box Tops for Education program.  You may be surprised with some of the items! 
 
Plush blankets are available in the office for $50.00.  Come and check them out!! 
 

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each.  Show your Coyote 
pride!!! 
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